
 

The Mannis Foundation
Dr. Rebecca Mannis
200 East 94th Street
Suite 2414
New York, NY 10128
July 25, 2010

Dear Dr. Mannis:

I just wanted to take some time to thank you and your staff for all of your guidance and tutelage.  After 
becoming diagnosed with Adult ADHD, I was extremely overwhelmed.  You, your staff and the resources 
of The Mannis Foundation helped me create strategies and ways in which to manage, cope and morph this 
disability  into  an  asset.   The  active  reading  strategies,  newly  discovered  learning  style  and  personal 
attention helped me to gain admission to New York University this Fall for my graduate business studies. 
Upon graduating from undergraduate,  I  was  thankful  to  be  done  with  school  and  studying.   Through 
working with you and The Foundation, I learned to enjoy studying again and was able to find a Masters 
program to fit my interests and learning style.

I honestly cannot thank you and your team enough for all the work we’ve accomplished together.  I look 
forward to putting my newly acquired skills to use in the business world and hope to one day be able to 
give back to The Foundation for all that it has given to me.  

Best,

J.


